
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:      Date: May 8, 2019 

CONTACT: Sergeant John Roth 623 930-3076 
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Glendale Police Investigating Hit/ Run involving 12yo 

on Skateboard 

 
GLENDALE, Ariz. –  On Monday, May 6, 2019 at 8:48 p.m., a 12-year-old male was 

riding his skateboard in the area of 63rd Avenue and Camelback Road in Glendale 

and a vehicle traveling southbound struck him in the roadway. The victim received 

life-threatening injuries and is still receiving medical care. The vehicle left the area 

without stopping to help or call 9-1-1.  The vehicle involved in the accident was 

described as a dark box truck having a white, rear cargo door with logo resembling a 

“1” and an “American flag”. 

   If you have any information regarding this incident, please contact the 

Glendale Police Department at 623-930-3000 or through Silent Witness at 480-

WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO.   

 

*Spanish translation available* 
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